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Westell Introduces UltraLine(TM) Series3
Residential Gateway to European
Broadband Market
Broadband Solution Provider Also Announces WireSpeed(TM) Routing
Technology at Berlin Forum

AURORA, Ill.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--

Westell Technologies, Inc. (NASDAQ: WSTL) today marks the European debut of the
UltraLine(TM) Series3 multi-service residential gateway at the Broadband World Forum in
Berlin, Germany.

The gateway features WireSpeed(TM) routing technology, integrating Infineon's TwinPass-E
dual-core network processor to support simultaneous delivery of high-bandwidth
applications like IPTV, VoD and other customized digital services. The UltraLine(TM) Series3
is among the highest performing, most reliable and flexible platforms for delivering
comprehensive broadband services.

Westell, a leading provider of convergence gateways and broadband access solutions, will
demonstrate the UltraLine(TM) Series3 and other cutting edge solutions at the Broadband
World Forum, Oct. 9-11 in Berlin. Learn more at the Westell stand #5029, in the Estrel
Convention Center.

The UltraLine(TM) Series3 is one of the only residential gateways in its class optimized for
wired and wireless applications. The network processor employs two powerful CPUs that can
be individually programmed to support a wide range of consumer applications, including
media sharing, home monitoring and remote device management.

"For example, one CPU can deliver a flawless IP video experience while the other CPU
coordinates the transfer of digital media from a connected storage device to a media player,"
said Joe DeCarolis, Westell director of engineering. "These supplementary applications give
our customers a platform to deliver new broadband services."

"The UltraLine(TM) Series3 stands as the most robust residential gateway on the market
with its support for multiple service delivery enabled by the Infineon TwinPass-E network
processor," said Imran Hajimusa, vice president of wireline products for Infineon
Technologies North America. "We are pleased to work with Westell to offer a powerful and
flexible residential gateway for their customers," said Hajimusa.



In addition to unparalleled routing performance, reliable, high-speed wireless coverage is
critical to many emerging services such as IP video and in-home media sharing. The
UltraLine(TM) Series3's integrated SmartBeam(TM) smart antenna ensures optimal Wi-Fi
coverage and bandwidth and prevents wireless interference from typical sources such as
cordless telephone systems. For maximum performance, the UltraLine(TM) Series3 employs
802.11n wireless with multiple antennas. It will simultaneously support two wireless
interfaces, 802.11g and 802.11n, providing outstanding media streaming performance
without compromising backward compatibility with existing 802.11g and 802.11b client
devices.

About Westell

Westell Technologies, Inc., (NASDAQ: WSTL) headquartered in Aurora, Ill., has a 25-year
history of broadband innovation, with more than 20 million devices shipped. Westell designs
and builds carrier-class equipment that delivers high-speed communications for
telecommunications operators and internet service providers throughout North America and
Europe. These innovative, highly engineered solutions make it easy for carriers and service
providers to meet ever-increasing customer demand for reliable, effective delivery of content,
services and capabilities. Visit www.westell.com to learn more.

"Safe Harbor" statement under the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act 1995:

Certain statements contained herein including, without limitation, statements containing the
words "believe," "on track," " anticipate," "committed," "expect," "estimate," "await,"
"continue," "intend," "may," "will," "should," and similar expressions are forward looking
statements that involve risks and uncertainties. These risks include, but are not limited to,
product demand and market acceptance risks, need for financing, the economic downturn in
the U.S. economy and telecom market, the impact of competitive products or technologies,
competitive pricing pressures, product development, excess and obsolete inventory due to
new product development, commercialization and technological delays or difficulties
(including delays or difficulties in developing, producing, testing and selling new products
and technologies), the effect of Westell's accounting policies, the need for additional capital,
the effect of economic conditions and trade, legal social and economic risks (such as import,
licensing and trade restrictions) and other risks more fully described in Westell's Annual
Report on Form 10-K for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2007 under the section "Risk
Factors." Westell undertakes no obligation to release publicly the result of any revisions to
these forward looking statements that may be made to reflect events or circumstances after
the date hereof or to reflect the occurrence of unanticipated events.
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